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 I am a MD , also an operator of an adult care home.  

The need to increase the care home’s capacity at 6/7 residents it’s been long 

overdue. We offer better care than the big facilities and we promote a warm and a 

supportive environment not only to our residents but to their families also. We are a 

big family and we would like to offer a quality care to more elderlies in our 

community. There is the possibility to open a different home but that dissipates 

resources and makes managing the care: the home operation more difficult and less 

feasible. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter  

 


